Cambridge Certificates Autumn
2012: brilliant results!

After a preparation course during the 3rd trimester (2011/2012) 23 of our pupils passed this year’s
University of Cambridge ESOL Examinations in autumn 2012. While 14 pupils went for the FCE (First
Certificate of English, Level B2 of the CEF), 9 even tackled the CAE (Certificate of Advanced English,
Level C1 of the CEF) - some of whom even had a C2 level certified!

Congratulations to all of you!

On Monday, 4th of March 2013, the pupils were handed their certificates by Mrs. Rojan-Dettmer,
Centre Exams Manager of Verband der Volkshochschulen des Saarlandes e.V.
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